
GATEWAY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 
 

The Gateway Development Commission, through Amtrak as the procuring entity acting 
on GDC’s behalf, has posted a Request for Qualifications for a Project Delivery Partner.  
The response date is April 3, 2023, subject to addendum which, if issued, will be posted 
by Amtrak. 
 
To submit an SOQ, Proposers must register with Ariba-on-Demand, the Amtrak 
Procurement Portal, by contacting the Amtrak Contracting Official, Jerard Linnemann, at 
Jerard.Linnemann@amtrak.com.   
 
Please contact Jerard Linnemann at the email address above with any questions.  
 
 
 

 
 


